
Science 

Our science topic this term is all about 

living things and habitats. It would be great 

to assist the children’s learning if you could 

chat to them about the wildlife we see in 

the city.  
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Routines:  

 PE lessons are every Monday & Wednesday. Please ensure that your child has their PE 

kit in school.  

 Children need to bring their reading books to school every day with a comment and 

signature in their diary. 

 Spelling Test and Times Table Challenge take place on Fridays. 

P.E 

 
This half term, we will be 

completeing a very funky dance 

unit looking at landscapes and 

city scapes, aswell as Gymnastics 

. We are also going to be doing 

some exciting PE lessons with 

Coach Dan.  

 

September 2022 

Welcome to Year 2! We hope that 

you have all had a lovely summer. 

We are pleased that the Year 2 

children have all come back ready 

and very eager to learn. They are 

especially excited to start their Secret 

Agent Training Services (SATs) at the 

end of the year.  

Attendance / Punctuality 

As it is such an important time for 

Year 2, it is vital that children are in 

school (on time) every day to 

maximise learning. As the doors open 

at 8.50am, children choose their own 

greeting from the teacher and enter 

the classroom for morning anthem. 

Helping at home: 

Please listen to your child read their 

school book every night, write a small 

comment and sign their diary to 

show that they have read. It is 

important to question your child’s 

understanding of what they have 

read. Pupils who read regularly at 

home tend to make the most 

significant progress. 

Each Monday, children will be given 

spellings to practise over the week for 

a test on Fridays. 

In addition, it would be very helpful 

to practise the 2, 3, 5 and 10 times 

tables to prepare children for SATs. 

 

Topics 

Geography – Beside the Seaside  

PSHCE – Making Plans 

Music – Pulse and Metre 

RE – Judaism  

Computing – Using the Internet Safely 

D&T- Fabric Bunting 

Project Homework 

During the half term, a project-based 

homework will be set for children to complete 

at home over a few weeks.  

 

http://www.freepik.com/index.php?goto=27&opciondownload=4&id=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5lYXN5dmVjdG9ycy5jb20vYnJvd3NlL290aGVyL3BlbmNpbC1jbGlwLWFydA==&fileid=385600

